
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 21, 2024 
 
Subject: Delay in opening of Heritage Elementary School 
 
Dear HES families, 
 
We are writing to inform you about an important update regarding the opening of Heritage Elementary School.  
 
We have visited the new school and we can assure you that Heritage Elementary School is going to be a wonderful, modern, 
state-of-the-art facility for our students and staff. However, due to the complex and evolving nature of the construction process and 
some material backorders, the school will be ready for us to take possession later than initially expected, which will delay the 
students’ first day. We understand this news may be disruptive, and we want to assure you that we are working tirelessly to 
address the situation and minimize the impact on your family. 

 

Scenario 1 (What we are striving for) 

https://forms.office.com/r/1wGeSuuepc
/en/parents/emergency-closure/communicate/

